Commonwealth of Virginia
GENERAL ASSEMBLY
RICHMOND

Joint Subcommittee on Early Childhood Care and Education
Tuesday, December 1, 2020, 1:00-3:00 PM
Virtual Meeting

Live Stream: http://virginia-senate.granicus.com/ViewPublisher.php?view_id=3

AGENDA
Welcome and Call to Order

e The Honorable Janet D. Howell

I Remarks from Pamela Noftham, First Lady of Virginia

II. Report: The Divergent Experiences of Early Educators in Schools and Child Care Centers during
COVID-19:

e Dr. Daphna Bassok, Associate Professor of Education and Public Policy; Associate Director,
EdPolicyWorksCenter, University of Virginia

III.  Update: Implementation of the Statewide Unified Early Childhood Care & Education System;
COVID-19 Impacts on Early Childhood Education and Child Care

e Jenna Conway, Chief School Readiness Officer, Virginia Department of Education
IV.  Status: Mixed Delivery Public-Private Partnership Grants

e Kathy Glazer, President, Virginia Early Childhood Foundation

Discussion
e Members
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Delegate Glenn R. Davis, Jr. Senator Jennifer L. McClellan



